NEWS FROM THE ANGLICAN SHRINE OF OUR LADY OF WALSINGHAM

LATEST NEWS - Headlines

News from the October 2016 Guardians' Chapter Meeting - The Bishop of Burnley (The Rt Revd Philip North) has been elected Master of the College of Guardians in succession to the Bishop of Chichester (The Rt Revd Martin Warner).

Shine, Lantern, Shine! - The Shrine launches an urgent Appeal for money to

repair both the Shrine Church lantern and the Sepulchre in the gardens.

The Lantern Badge - to assist in raising funds for the Appeal (see above) a new badge for Shrine members is on sale. The design of the badge is based on the Michael Coles' Milner Wing stained glass window.

Youth Pilgrimage Groups commit to Fund-Raising - Fr Philip Barnes writes of his gratitude to the groups of young pilgrims who enthusiastically decided on ways to support charities throughout the world.

New Priest Administrator announced - It was announced on Sunday 31st July that Fr Kevin Smith (currently vicar of S. Mary's Church, Horden and the Shrine's Guardian Registrar) is to be the next Priest Administrator of the Shrine.

Walking the Walsingham Way - Fr Philip Barnes recently helped inaugurate the ancient pilgrimage "Walsingham Way" along the Wensum valley from Norwich to the Shrine by taking part in the Day One Walk - the Cathedral to the village of Lyng.

